
Thank you for assisting our team in 
keeping your loved one safe.

Indoor Visiting RulesIndoor Visiting Rules
				        friends and families to your indoor visit! We are 
so happy that you can visit with your loved one in our Club during 
this difficult time. To keep our residents safe, there are some rules 
that need to be followed during your visit with us.

•	 All visitors must wear a face mask or covering during the 
entire duration of the visit. 

•	 No food or drink are permitted except for visitors 
with personal water. This cannot be shared with 
our residents.

•	 All visitors must remain in the designated visitor’s area.

•	 All visitors must maintain a social distance of at least 6 feet 
from our residents for the entire duration of the visit.

•	 Failure to comply may result in restricting future indoor visits.

Enjoy your visit!

•	 Limit of two visitors at a time and visits are a 
maximum of 30 minutes.


